Training sessions for WICUA Final Written Examination 2010

Dear Member,
            CCUA will be conducting Training programs on the Laws of Cricket at the Asbury and West United Church, 3180 Bathurst Street, Toronto on the following dates:
  1. Thursday July 29th 2010 from 7pm to 10pm
  2. Thursday August 5th 2010 from 7pm to 10pm
  3. Thursday August 12th 2010 from 7pm to 10pm
Please invite all captains, players and friends to the program. 
Please note that all candidates who will be writing the WICUA Final Written Examination, candidates who will be doing their Practical and Oral Examinations are requested to attend these programs.
Looking forward to seeing you there.
Regards,
Azad Khan (Secretary of CCUA)
